Energy Group Report for Admin meeting 28.2.17

The energy group has not met recently, but plans to meet up following the successful draught proofing and ventilation workshop and discuss what happens next, probably mid- March. We had quite a lot of information in the most recent newsletter following the event and an energy feature each month would be a good idea.  The collaboration with HES and ILM over the draught-proofing workshop seemed to work well and Helen Robinson’s hospitality was much appreciated. 
Draught-proofing and Ventilation – Event Feedback
23 people attended the event in Rosemarkie on 9th February 2017. The event was organised by Transition Black Isle with support from Home Energy Scotland and ILM Highland. Feedback was very positive with a range of suggestions for future events as outlined below.

The following feedback information is based on 15 returned feedback forms.
1. How well did the event meet your expectations?

	A lot better than expected
	6

	Better than expected
	8

	About what I expected
	1

	Worse than expected
	

	A lot worse than expected
	


2. What did you like about the event?
	Informative
	8

	Informal
	5

	Information and solutions from experts
	4

	Case study examples of what other homeowners had done
	4

	Opportunities to ask questions
	3

	Helen’s hospitality 
	2

	Relevant
	2


3. What did you dislike about the event?

Most respondents had nothing to note here – just one comment about a “wider topic”
4. Is there any topic you would like to hear more about in a future event?

	Heating choices (including specific mention of wood burning stoves; heat pumps)
	5

	Overall overview of how to reduce running costs of house/home energy information
	2

	Renewables
	1

	Information on grants/costs
	1

	Life of double glazing – seal failure
	1

	New products
	1

	Solar panels
	1

	Different types of wall insulation
	1


5. Any other comments?

Again all positive and including:
· “Enjoyed the evening”

· “Thank you to Helen the host”

· “Thank you for a very interesting evening”

